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lafco@sblafco.org

From: marilyn kandus <m.kandus@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:52 PM
To: lafco@sblafco.org
Subject: Save the good dirt!

Please deny the City’s proposal and prevent the conversion of 148.3 acres of important 

agricultural land in Lompoc. 

 Approval of this project would threaten unique and important prime farmland and undermine local 
agricultural production. 

 There is sufficient, vacant undeveloped land within the City’s current boundaries to accommodate the City’s 
housing needs. 

 The City must analyze potential impacts of future development on the 148.3 acres that could ultimately be 
converted due to this proposal. 

Ma Kandu 
m.kandus@gmail.com 


